
Information on Seminar rescheduling:  from March 13, 2020 to March 24, 

2020 

 

In reference to the earlier notification on M.D University website dated 15 March, 2019 

regarding the information of the National Seminar titled ‘Status of Women in North-West 

India: The Journey so far’ organised by Women’s Studies Centre in collaboration with 

Chaudhary Ranbir Singh Institute of Social & Economic Change, it is informed that the 

seminar is rescheduled 13 March to 24 March, 2020.  The last date for receiving abstracts is 

further extended to March 5, 2020. Other information of the seminar remains the same.  

Those who have already submitted ABSTRACTS need not send again. 

 


